
 

 
 
Updated January 11, 2021 
 
 
United Bank & Trust continues to monitor and stay educated on the progress of the CARES Act’s 
Paycheck Protection Program. We have provided you with some beneficial information. Please contact 
your local branch for any specific information or questions you might have.  
 
 
The U.S. Chamber of Commerce issued this guide to help small businesses and self-employed individuals 
prepare to file for a PPP loan.  https://www.uschamber.com/report/guide-small-business-covid-19-
emergency-loans#three  
 
The SBA reopens doors to provide access to PPP funding on January 11, 2021. Watch for more 
information on when United Bank & Trust has the go ahead from the SBA to process new PPP Loans. 
Coronavirus Relief Options available through this link -  https://www.sba.gov/funding-
programs/loans/coronavirus-relief-options  
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